
September 11, 2020

Dear Parents and Caregivers:

Good news!   ALL students enrolled in Sherburne-Earlville Central School are eligible for No Cost Meals 
which includes breakfast and lunch when school is in session.

Blended Students
Students who attend school in the Blended model (2 days in-person and 3 days virtual) will receive meals 
when they are in school and will be given meals to bring home for virtual instruction days. Students will 
receive one meal on Tuesday or Wednesday and two meals on Thursday or Friday so every student will 
have meals to eat when they are learning virtually. Blended students will receive their no cost meals in 
school starting Tuesday, September 15th or Wednesday, September 16th. 

Parents of Blended Students:   Please remember to check your child’s backpack at the end of each school 
day. There may be food items that are perishable and need to be refrigerated. 

Fully Virtual Students
For students who are attending school in the Fully Virtual model, meals will be distributed at the 
Sherburne-Earlville Elementary School Parent Pick Up circle every Monday when school is in session 
between 11am-1pm. The first No Cost Meal distribution will begin on Monday, September 14th for Fully
Virtual students only. 
   • If your student is enrolled in Fully Virtual instruction and you have completed the Meal Consent Form
     you are all set to come pick up your meals on Monday, September 14th between 11am – 1pm at the
     Elementary Parent Pick Up doors. 
  
   • If your student is enrolled in Fully Virtual instruction and you have not completed the updated form,
     please click https://forms.gle/dfENiZVqM8B7HPeRA  to complete the form. 

If you have 4 or more students that need No Cost Meals or do not have access to the internet please call 
607-674-7300 and let Michele Villante know that your child is Fully Virtual and you would like to pick 
up No Cost Meals. If you leave a message be sure to give your full name, a working contact phone 
number, the full name of each student, and their grade level. 

As always, students with special dietary needs will be provided with meals appropriate for their needs.   
Please communicate any dietary concerns or allergies with the school nurse so this information can be 
shared with the appropriate school staff.

Have a wonderful weekend!

Sincerely,

Robert G. Berson
Superintendent of School
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